
 
 

  RESOLUTION NO. __ 

  July 18, 2023 

 

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE INCREASE IN WAGES FOR PART-TIME 

PARKING ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Hudson seeks to fill vacancies in the Parking Enforcement Officer 

(PEO) position; and 

 

WHEREAS, the office of the Mayor and the Hudson Police Department have evaluated the 

current base salary of the PEO to be substandard relative to the national and state averages for 

similar positions, and have recommended a raise to the position’s hourly wage to $20; and 

 

WHEREAS, due to consistent understaffing in this department there are sufficient funds in the 

2023 budget to accommodate for this raise in the current fiscal year for new and current PEOs; 

and 

 

WHEREAS, pursuant to Hudson City Code section C34.11 it is within the Common Council’s 

purview to approve increases in compensation for City employees during the fiscal year;  

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the City of Hudson Common Council hereby 

authorizes the increase in base hourly wages for the Parking Enforcement Officer position, 

inclusive of current employees in this position, to $20 per hour, to take effect August 1, 2023; 

and 

 

FURTHER BE IT RESOLVED that the Common Council directs the Hudson Police 

Department to advertise the position at the aforementioned $20 hourly wage.  

 

Approved by Board of Estimate & Apportionment:  Approved by Common Council: 
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